
Superpowers
Term 5

Other Curriculum areas:
Music: During our resonance board session we are going 

to be learning about St George and the Dragon for St 

George’s Day. We will  be experiencing and listening to 

lots of different beats and movements on the board. We 

are going to be developing our anticipation during these 

lessons and fi lling in pauses by banging on the board 

when the adult stops singing.

Sensology: In Sensology we use our 5 senses to explore 5 

objects, this term these objects are all  themed around 

superheroes and the shiny colourful  costumes they wear. 

We are going to be making some glittery sensory bottles 

to look at and feeling some shiny paper with our hands.

Sensory cooking: In sensory cooking this term we are 

going to be making humous.  During these lessons we 

explore all  the ingredients one by one using all 5 senses. 

These ingredients include: chickpeas, lemon, garlic and 

yoghurt. This term we are focusing on using a big mac 

switch to control the blender to mix all  of the ingredients 

together.

Art: In Art this term we are focusing on ripping and 

sticking, we are going to practising these skil ls when 

making lots of pictures to display around school including 

flags for St Georges Day.

Problem Solving and Reasoning: 
In maths this term we are focusing on moving objects by pushing. 
We are going to be doing this through lots of different activities 
including building towers out of big blocks and pushing them over. 
We also going to be using both hands to push cars down ramps.

In our hand function lessons we are going to be exploring 
playdough.  In these lessons we are going to be focusing on using 
our fingers. We will  be squeezing and squashing the playdough and 
then using all  of our fingers individually to make holes.

Robin Class

Literacy and Phonics:
In our Phonics lessons we are working towards our individual 
phonics targets.  For lots of us, this includes focusing on books. In 
our storytime sessions we look at lot of different books.  We are 
learning to look at the pictures in the books and locate some of the 
animals and people we might see on the page.

Stories and Songs:
Our sensory story this term is going to be Zippo the Super Hippo. 
This is about a hippo that really wants a superpower.  During the 
story his friends help him to find out what superpowers he has 
already. 
During the sensory story we are going to be exploring lots of 
different textures with our hands.  When exploring we focus on 
using both hands together and reaching across our bodies for the 
different objects.

Highlights:
Weekly visits from Trinity Church choir

17th May enterprise coffee morning

1st May Transition into adulthood information evening  

How you can help at home:
We would love to see the all  the lovely things you do at 

home. Remember that you can use Evisense to share this 

with us. Here are some ideas that you can use at home:
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